

# Memorandum

To: Mayor and City Commissioners

From: Felicia M. Bravo, City Clerk

Date: March 6, 2006

Re: 2006 Retirement Plan Elections Results

Attached please find the Certification of Election Results for the 2006 Retirement Plan Board Elections for Police Officers, Firefighters, and General Employees.

Please let me know if you have any questions regarding the elections. I may be reached at 746-3331.

cc: City Manger Pat Salerno, w/attachment

City Attorney Kim Register, w/attachment

Finance Director Laura Toebe, w/attachment

Dave Williams, Police Officers' Retirement Plan Administrator, w/attachment

Pension Resource Center, General Employees' Retirement Plan Administrator

w/attachment

Pension Benefits USA, Firefighters' Retirement Plan Administrator, w/attachment



## CERTIFICATION OF ELECTION RESULTS

I, Felicia M. Bravo, being the City Clerk of the City of Sunrise, Florida, do hereby certify that an election was held to fill seats on retirement plan boards of the City as follows:

Firefighters' Retirement Plan Board - Two Seats

Police Officer's Retirement Plan Board - Two Seats

General Employees' Retirement Plan Board - Three Seats and One Alternate

The election was held on March 3, 2006, with early voting between February 20, and March 2, 2006.

#### **Voter Turnout:**

BOARD	ELIGIBLE VOTERS	ACTUAL VOTERS	% VOTING	
Fire Police General	126 154 572	37 89 176	29% 57% 30%	

### Firefighters' Retirement Plan Board Results:

CANDIDATE	VOTES	
Mitch Berman George J. Farrell III Edwin Javier Joseph Sorrentino	8 24 23 18	

CANDIDATE	VOTES	
Robert "Bob" Dorn Gerald Eddy Brian R. Gerity James P. Olczak	<b>66 70</b> 10 27	

## General Employees' Retirement Plan Board Results:

CANDIDATE	VOTES
Rosalind Cervini Richard Ficarra* John Rizzo Paul Rowell Les Santiso Robert D. Sindlinger Rick Smith	130 96 134 69 56 50

The bolded names are declared to have received the most votes and are elected to their respective boards. The name with the asterisk (\*) is the board's alternate member.

Felicia M. Bravo, CMC

City Clerk March 3, 2006